Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pennycreek@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 05/28/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,
Happy Friday!

We would like to remind you that student materials pick up for fully remote students in Grades 1 - 5 is on Wednesday,
June 2 anytime between 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Please follow the flow of the map to arrive at the east side gym door. To enter, use the furthest west entrance.
We ask you to remain in your vehicle. A staff member will deliver your student’s materials to you.

To support the flow of traffic, have your student’s first and last name with teacher name on a paper ready to show the
staff member or posted on your passenger side window.

Social distancing guidelines must be followed at all times.

Have a wonderful weekend. Remember, Monday May 31 is a no school day in observance of Memorial Day.

Thank you,
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes
Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES
Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910
Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read alouds: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653
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